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Business in the Keys

ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS HERE!
CCaallll  305-304-2837

TheCoconutTelegraph@yahoo.com

Dear Anny Bannanny,
Something is bugging me. I am a homeowner at the Ocean

Reef Club and just found out that Mosquito Control has
reduced the amount of trips they take to Ocean Reef to spray
for mosquitoes during our six-month season from 90 trips last
year to only 25 this year. All because of "their budget.”
Pardon the pun but this is really going to suck on the golf
course. What can we do?

Sincerely,
Bugged

Dear Bugged,
Maybe it’s time to go batty. Did you know that bats can eat

600 to 1000 of the nasty insects in an hour? While the bats
are doing their job you can wear bug spray. But if you don't
care to put chemicals on your sensitive skin Anny Bannanny
recommends a trip out of the Reef to ease your pain. Have
your chauffeur drive you a few miles to downtown Key Largo
for dinner and some drinks. While you are at the tiki bar,
recently sprayed by Mosquito Control (no budget cutbacks
here), drink heavily. By the time you’ve indulged and get back
to Ocean Reef you just won't give a damn about your
entomophobia.

Maybe this isn’t just a problem for Ocean Reef. Once
nature takes its course and sucks the blood out of Ocean
Reefers these natural predators could venture south to feast
on Key Largo residents. Ouch. Better get to the bar quick! 

Yours truly (covered in bug spray),
Anny Bannanny
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